
FOSTER 
PARENT 

Updates 
 
Above and Beyond - When  

one of our staff goes above  

and beyond for either your  

family or the children placed  

in your home, please let us  

know about it using the link  

provided in the body of the  

email. We want to be sure to  

recognize our staff members  

when they make an impression  

on you. 

 
https://app.smartsheet.com/b 

%20/form/e94acb4b275a4f9c8 

059%202aa89e950c28 

 

 
And, as always, 

THANK YOU 

for all that you do for the 

children! 

Thomas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Friday! 

 

I hope everyone has been enjoying their summer. It has flown by. 

 

I have attached the Foster Parent Support Group Schedule for August to this email. As a reminder all the support 

groups on the schedule count toward ongoing training hours that you need to renew your foster care license. I am 

looking forward to being in George County on Saturday August 13th for a Foster Parent Forum. I would love for you 

to join us if you can. 

 

I am regularly scheduling Foster Parent Forums, especially in areas where I haven’t been lately. I am specifically 

trying to schedule them in Hancock, Pearl River, Adams, and in any of our Delta Counties. If you want to talk more 

about what it takes to get a forum scheduled, please let me know. 

 

If there is anything that I can do to support you, please let me know because that is what I am here for. 

 

Thomas  


